
Dear Residents: 

As always, we hope you and your families are doing well, and more importantly keeping 
safe and healthy 

Unfortunately, the COVID-19 pandemic continues to put pressure and restrictions on 
our daily lives. 

This is a reminder that we need to remain vigilant with the policies and protocols already 
implemented at 50 Quebec, such as wearing a mask in all common areas, keeping 2 
meters physical distance from each other, a maximum of 2 persons per elevator at a 
time, sanitizing and/or washing your hands frequently, and limiting non-essential visits. 

ADDITIONAL PROTOCOLS IMPLEMENTED 

A new mandatory daily worker screening process has been implemented for on site 
staff and any essential trades working in the building.  If you do have a contractor 
coming to your suite, please have them sign in with the management office everyday. 
Forms are available at the door of the management office and can be dropped off at the 
mail slot of the door when the office is closed. 

A Government Canada standardized screening form is attached. 

PRIVACY IF A MEMBER OF OUR COMMUNITY BECOMES INFECTED 
 
If you become ill and/or are presenting symptoms associated to COVID-19, please 
immediately contact your health care provider or Toronto Public Health at 416-338-7600 
for care and advice. 
 
Residents who suspect they may be infected, exhibit symptoms or have been 
diagnosed with COVID-19 are requested to self-isolate and not use the common 
elements of the building and contact the Management right away so extra disinfecting 
measures can be taken. 
 
Should a member of the staff become infected, every effort will be made to provide a 
relief worker to cover during the staff member’s absence. 
 
If Management is informed that a member of our community is diagnosed with COVID-
19, general notices will be posted to alert the community of the requirement for 
heightened precautions. However, please be aware that in keeping with privacy 
regulations, the specific identity or location of infected members will not be divulged. 
 
PARCELS 
The number of parcels in and around the building has increased and as you all have 
noticed a parcel shelving unit is taking shape in the lobby. This work should be 



completed next week. If you do expect a parcel please do come by and check 
frequently. The staff is labeling the parcels for an easier identification.  
PUBLIC HEALTH INFORMATION 

Telehealth Ontario – Call if you develop symptoms 1-866-797-0000 

Toronto Public Health Hotline – Call if you have questions about Covid-19. 416-338-
7600 

311 Toronto- call if you have questions about city services. 

Get the latest health updates and learn about service changes, reopening guidelines 
and economic support at Toronto.ca/covid19 

Thank you for your cooperation and support during these difficult months, we 
understand the fatigue, the inconvenience and stress Covid-19 has brought to all of us. 
We will continue to communicate any significant updates as necessary. 

 


